From: Eileen Willmot: I
Sent: 02 July 2018 18:13

To: Planning I

Subject: Eileen W and DPCAAC/tree applications
Dear Tree Officers and Planners,

2018/2639/T No 9 Dart Park Ave
Extensive building works being carried out at the property, so unable to get close to the tree.
However, crown reduction much needed, so no objection.

This is a personal comment, not the official DPCAAC one, on 2018/2408/P 17 Boscastle
Road.

T have some concerns over the ‘new ppc double glazed metal door system’ at the rear ground
floor

and possibly the ‘new fixed frame window ncarby.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott



